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Richard Cobb, Director

October 12, 2016

MEMORANDUM

TO: Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent
School Board Members
FROM: Richard Cobb, Director

RE: School Board Approval

Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use. Thank you for your consideration.

Benny Russell
Cub Scout pack 439/Cub Scout Sign-up

Berryhill
Jaid Slaughter/Health and Wellness Bootcamp

Dixon Primary
Dixon Primary PTO/movie night

Dixon Primary PTO/Bounce-O-Rama
Girl Scouts/meetings

Dixon Intermediate
Girl Scouts Unit 636/Court of Awards

East Milton Elementary
Girl Scouts Troop 2817/Meetings

Gulf Breeze Middle
GB Wrestling USA Association/practice

Gulf Breeze High

C&G Vocational Services & Payees, Inc./Pre-placement
Training

Team LaxChix/Girls Lacrosse Club

Gulf Coast Basketball/training and practice

Holley Navarre Intermediate

Girl Scouts of Navarre/parent meeting

Child Evangelism Fellowship/Good News Club
4H Santa Rosa County/Club meetings

Jay High
Escambia River Electric Coop, Inc./Annual Meeting of
Members

Locklin Tech/Russell Center

Pace Church of Christ/Christmas Party

The Retirement Planners/Client party

Walker Bridal Shower/Cindy and John Walker

Milton High
Girl Scout Council of the FL Panhandle/recruitment night

Sims Middle

Distinguished Young Women of NWFL/Scholarship
program for high school senior girls

Pace High Youth Basketball League Team/Practice

PARA Juniors Cheerleaders/rain out location
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